
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

I must first thank all of the parents who attended our Reception open classroom and Key Stage 1 Curriculum 

evening this week. Having your continued support means a lot to the staff and children and impacts greatly on the 

distinct character of our school.  

 

There is lots going on next week, with Reception classes visiting the London Aquarium and Year one classes also 

out and about at the local mosque, as part of the RE curriculum. Some Year two children have also been selected 

to take part in our first inter-school football match against St Margaret’s Lee School. A match report will be in next 

week’s newsletter!  

  

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  
 

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 29th January 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Fri 29th Jan—Photographer in to take individual 

school photos of children 

Mon 1st Feb—Reception trip to London Aquarium 

Tue 2nd Feb—Y1 visit to Lewisham Mosque 

Thur 4th Feb 2pm — Parents Phonics Workshop 

with Mr Wills 

Fri 5th Feb 9am—PAFT coffee morning 

Fri 5th Feb 7pm—PAFT quiz night 

(adults only at Trinity Secondary) 

Tue 22nd March and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ Evenings 

Reception Open Classroom: 

Parents and children learn together during our Reception open classroom. Thank you very much to all who attended. We plan 

on having these type of open days once a term so look out for the next one! 

KS1 Curriculum Evening: 

A big thank you to everyone who attended our Curriculum evening 

where parents had the chance to get to grips with the way we teach 

times tables and spellings at Trinity. Parents even managed to not be 

too competitive when playing some of the maths game apps we use 

regularly in class! Please continue supporting children with their times 

tables at home. The new spelling lists will be on their way after half 

term.  

Trinity Dads’ Football Update! 

A reminder that Archie’s dad in Year 1 has kindly 

organised a weekly five a side event for Trinity dads. 

This has been going really well and has even been 

over subscribed some weeks. However, we still want 

more players!  You don't have to commit to playing 

every week so don't let that put you off!  

Drop Charlie an email at Charlie-

macdonald@hotmail.com and he will 

tell you how to sign up your interest. 

Its 8pm on Wednesday in Lewisham!  
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